
Ryan International Academy 

Kanakapura Road 

 

RIAK/Cir #/0028/2023-24 Date: 08/11/2023 

 
Dear Parents 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy!!! 
 
Sharing with others is important, and it is only helpful for their development if children know 
and imbibe this. Sharing is a crucial ability that promotes teamwork, empathy, and 
interpersonal communication. 
We at Ryan International Academy are celebrating Diwali by sharing sweets with our friends 
in school. 
 
Kindly send sweets along with the child. (No chocolates) on 10/11/2023(Friday). 
 
Regards,  

              Principal 


